TGS NOPEC Geophysical Company ASA, Petroleum Geo-Services and
Multi Klient Invest (TGS/PGS/MKI) Northeastern Canada 2D Seismic
Exploration Survey.

-National Energy Board-

Email sent to communities re future meetings

The following email was sent to on February 1, 2013 to the Hamlet staff and Hunters and Trappers
Organizations in the following communities:

e Kimmirut

e Iqaluit

e Pangnirtung
e Qikigtarjuaq
e (Clyde River
e Pond Inlet

We are writing in regard to follow-up meetings for the proposed MKI offshore seismic survey. When we
were last in your community we informed the Hamlet Council, Hunters and Trappers Organization and
residents that we would be returning to continue discussions in February 2013.

Recently, the National Energy Board (NEB) indicated that they will be initiating community consultations
in April of 2013 to conduct meetings on the proposed project. The NEB also has indicated that they are
interested in representatives from the proposed 2D seismic survey attending the meetings. It is in our
opinion that follow-up discussions be planned for after these meetings. Therefore, the original planned
meetings for February 2013 will be postponed until May or June 2013 to coincide with NEB.

We will be in contact in the next few months to begin planning the next round of discussions. Please find
attached electronic versions (Inuktitut) of the two documents we provided paper copies in the last
meeting.



